Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Carpe Diem Community Solutions, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, December 8, 2015, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m., ET

PLACE: North Florida Fairgrounds, Building 2, 441 East Paul Russell Road, Tallahassee
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The intent of these projects is to improve the traffic flow through the Four Points area of State Road (S.R.) 363 (Woodville Highway) and S.R. 61 (Crawfordville Road), and to widen S.R. 363 (Woodville Highway) from two to four lanes with buffered bicycle lanes between Capital Circle and Gaile Avenue. Improvements also include re-alignment of the St. Marks Trail, sidewalk construction, widening of Ross Road and Tram Road, the extension of Tram Road, and the construction of five stormwater ponds and a closed storm sewer system. Segment 4 (S.R. 263 to Gaile Avenue) is funded for right-of-way acquisition beginning fiscal year 2018. Segment 5 (Gaile Avenue to Paul Russell Road) is funded for right-of-way acquisition beginning fiscal year 2019. Neither segment is funded for construction in the current FDOT Five-Year Work Program.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager, Jessica Golema, P.E., toll-free: 1(866)855-7275 or via email: jessica.golema@atkinsglobal.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager, Jessica Golema, P.E., at the above phone number or email address. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Ian Satter, District Three Public Information Director, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, ext. 1205 or via email: ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us.
